
Dear Dr. Viceisza, 

 

We are sorry to hear that your email was targetted for spam. That is  

unfortunately a common occurrence these days. 

 

We do not at the moment have the ability to display email as an image as  

you suggest. What we can do is add you to the list of users whose  

contact info will not be visible to the general public (including  

crawling spam harvesters) but only to logged-in NBER Affiliates and  

staff. Would you like us to do that? 

 

Thank you, 

 

  - Alex Aminoff 

 

    NBER web programmer 


